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S.K. Gregory B. Taylor, R.E. Grand Commander 

 
Greetings Sir Knights, my name is Mark Gauslow and I am the Grand Generalissimo 
Knights Templar of North Dakota. I want to start off by thanking Bismarck Commandery 
and PGC David Bickel for a successful Grand Sessions this past July 8, 9, and 10th. I know 
there is a lot of hard work that goes into all the planning and scheduling especially after 
a skip year because of Covid. It was great seeing and greeting all the Sir Knights that 
attended. Special thanks to ME PGM Knights Templar Jeff Nelson and all his officers for 
attending our Sessions!!! This was a very special effort and probably has never 
happened before in North Dakota history of Grand Sessions! The National Entourage 
was also great at helping out with installation of officers and handing out awards at the 
banquet. North Dakota is in good shape and Grand Commander Greg Taylor is off and 
running and will do a great job for the craft!. 
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We were not able to do some of our appendage bodies meetings, so we will catch up 
and do them in Carrington ND on Saturday October 9th for a one day Session. For now 
we are looking at doing KYCH, RC of Constantine, York Rite Collage, Knight Masonry and 
a dais meeting. If other business is required or needs to be done to be in compliance we 
can always finish up Sunday morning October 10th. It's an honor to be a Sir Knight and 
we need to build on what those who have come before us accomplished! 

Pictures from Annual Conclave 

 
S.K. Jeff Nelson. M.E.G.M. makes an important point 

 
ALL GRAND ENCAMPMENT OFFICERS PRESENT 

 
North Dakota Grand Commandery Line Officers 


